

At school



My name is Martin and I am 10 years old. I go to a primary school in Birmingham. I like school a lot. There are 30 students in my class, girls and boys. Most teachers are nice and so is the school principal. Next to me sits my best friend Tony. Florian is also a friend. In my backpack I have my books, notebooks pens, crayons, pencils and an eraser. I need the ruler for math. I don't like it because I'm not good at that. I do not understand the tasks properly.

It's always funny during the break. We eat and drink something. In the big break we go to the yard and play football. This break is always too short.

I don't like all school subjects the same. Sport is my favourite subject. Sport could be every day. I am learning two foreign languages. German and French. German is a difficult language. I have to do a lot of exercises. I'm better in French. I make only a few mistakes. I also like biology and art. Biology is interesting. I like animals. I am also very interested in history. Soon we will have holidays.

Before the holidays we have to write two school papers. One in German and one in English. I hope I'll get a good grade.

Answer the questions in full sentences

1. What is the boy's name?

2. Where does he live?

3. Are there only boys in his class?

4. How are the teachers?

5. Why doesn't he like math?

6. What is his favourite subject?

7. What does he do during the big break?

8. Which language is more difficult?

9. What is your favourite subject? Why?

10. What subject don't you like? Why?

11. How many foreign languages do you study?

12. Do you find them difficult?

Jobs and Careers



1-He fixes cars. He is a _____

2-She can sing. She is a _____

3-He plays several instruments. He is a _____

4-He waits hours and hours to catch a fish. He is a _____

5-She works at the hospital and treats people. She is a _____

6-He uses many tools and turns the wood into objects. He is a _____

7-He makes projects and he works in an office. He is an _____

8-He cuts hair. He is a _____

9-He drives the school bus. He is a _____

10-He rides planes. He is a _____

11-He works in a kitchen and makes delicious food. He is a _____

12-He acts in several plays. He is an _____

13-She teaches at school and has many students. She is a _____

14-He works everywhere and makes lots of interviews. He is a _____

15-He is an athlete and plays football very well. He is a _____

OUR SON IS MOVING OUT



Say if the statements are true or false:

- a. This is a kitchen.
- b. Everybody is happy and smiling.
- c. A model plane is hanging from the ceiling.
- d. There are some posters on the wall.
- e. There is a globe on the desk.
- f. There is a suitcase on the bookshelf.
- g. The young man is holding a cat.
- h. The young man is wearing his pyjamas.
- i. He is interested in maths.
- j. His girlfriend is standing at the door.
- k. The young man is a good student.
- l. He has a cup for being good at spelling.
- m. His name is Tom.

Read the passage and then answer the questions in full sentences:

Hello. My name is Muriel. You can see me here. I am with my husband Henry. We are standing by the door to our son Tom's bedroom. We aren't happy. Tom is our only son. He is twenty-three and he is moving out. He is going to live in a flat with two of his friends. We are so proud of Tom. He is a star. A wonderful son and a real brainbox! He was always top of the class. He has got lots of qualifications. He is starting work next month and the reason he is moving is to be near his place of work. He is going to work as a statistician in a big office in the centre of town. He is packing his stuff. Then Henry is going to drive him round to his new flat. Tom knows we are sad and we will miss him. I love cooking his meals and looking after him. But his flat is just a short drive away. He will be able to come round for his dinner and I can still do his washing and ironing. 😊

- a. What is the lady's name?
- b. Who is Henry?
- c. Who is Tom?
- d. How old is Tom?
- e. Who is he going to live with?
- f. What kind of student was Tom?
- g. How do his parents feel about him?
- h. Has he got many qualifications?
- i. Why is Tom moving out of his parents' house?
- j. What is his new job?
- k. Where is the office?
- l. What is he doing now?
- m. How do the parents feel about him moving out?
- n. Where is his new flat?
- o. Do you think they will see much of Tom after he moves out?